
Upcoming Community Open House at the Waller County Community Center, 21274 FM 1098 
in Prairie View on Tuesday, August 27, 2024.    
 
 
You’re invited! Come and talk with the CenterPoint team about how they are taking actions now to do 
better. Learn how they are improving their public and customer communications, and strengthening 
their resiliency and local community partnerships. We hope you join them; share your ideas; and help 
them better meet our community’s needs.   
 
We’re inviting our customers in Waller County to come and talk with our CenterPoint team about how 
we are taking actions now to do better, and to learn more about how we are improving our public and 
customer communications, and strengthening our resiliency and local community partnerships. Local 
organizations will also be in attendance to help residents develop their own personal emergency plan.  
  

 


